

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Do expand health coverage

1 message

Tue, Oct 15, 2013 at 10:04 AM

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

I could not upload my PDF letter, but briefly:

I was embarrassed and distressed when I heard that Virginia was not going to expand Medicaid. Those living in Virginia should not be deprived of the opportunity to access good affordable health care. We pay federal taxes which will help support this in other states, why not also in Virginia?

Often when they must receive health care, it actually costs us more than if we extended Medicaid to them. Let's reform our Medicaid system and extend it to those, often long-term, hard-working residents, who cannot afford coverage. Let Virginia extend help to these people and their families who need it most. It is the fair and right thing to do.

Claride W. Mayo

Alexandria, VA